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CAMPAIGN TELEVISION COMMERCIAL 
 

United Firefighters Union QLD (UFUQ) combined with United Voice (Ambos Union) have 

created a television commercial which reflects the current situation of firefighters and 

ambulance officers conditions being stripped away by this Government. 

 

The TV campaign was launched today and will be shown for the first time in the 

regional areas of Mackay and Bundaberg. Other regional areas will be launched in 

November. 

 

This commercial will be uploaded to our YouTube page and we ask that all members 

post the following link onto their Facebook pages and ask them to share this link, email 

out to friends and family and send them the link to the YouTube site. 

 

The link on YouTube is  http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cwfqbz_SkaQ or go directly 

to the UFUQ website www.ufuq.com.au  

 

 

Also, don’t forget to share the link to the www.standingwithus.com website. 

John Oliver 
State Secretary 
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